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Brrrrr!!!! Winter’s finally here! 
 
This time next week will be the first day of 
Advent. After quite a mild Autumn, we will 
also see the start of a cold spell, with 
temperatures not getting much above 
freezing. 
 

 
 
Can you please make sure we all get 
wrapped up in our warm coats and 
remember our hats and scarves – I know I 
will! Can we please remember that gingham 
dresses are only for the warm weather too. 
 

Have a great weekend! 

Mr Grace 
 

 

 
 
 

 

Christmas Fair Reminder 
6th December at 1:30pm 

Mrs. Brown is still seeking donations 
and help for the afternoon. Please 

let her know if you can assist. 

 
 

 

Children in Need Grand Total 
With the help of Greggs  the total amount we raised 

last week was  - £564! Well done everyone! 

 
 
 

 

Headteacher’s Award 
Jungle – Harlie C 

For her fantastic attitude to learning 
Forest – Emily S 

For practising her letter formation at home.  
Sycamores - Cole H 

For amazing behaviour, being caring towards others and 
working hard in all subjects! 

Pines - Jacob L 
For great enthusiasm, sharing innovative ideas and showing 

confident performing  skills during our poetry workshop at the 
library this week. 

Hollies  - Harvey R 
For writing excellent instructions including imperative verbs and 

brilliant adverbs. 

Willows – Alex C 
For persevering, and succeeding, when multiplying decimal 

numbers by 10. 

Hawthorns – Stefan R 
For always being polite, holding doors for visitors and setting an 

example with his amazing manners. Well done Stefan! 

Maples - Kara H 
For facing a problem during a literacy lesson. Kara dug in deep 
for her perseverance and overcame a challenge by showing a 

more mature attitude :) 

Palms – Vienna L 
For a plethora of reasons: she always tries her best in every 
piece of work; she is kind and considerate to those around 
her and her work is always presented to an extremely high 

standard. 

Oaks - Kade R 
Kade is a valued member of our class and is a model student of 
St Giles. He works hard across all subjects, enjoys a challenge 

and is a great friend to all. He has made great progress already, 
keep it up Kade! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

St Giles 
Newsletter 

24th November 2017 VALUE – CO-OPERATION 


